
 

BAHAMAS POWER AND LIGHT COMPANY LTD. 

VACANCY NOTICE 

 
 

VN.NO. 2024-52 
 

GENERAL SERVICE WORKER (TECHNICAL) 
 

A vacancy exists in the Company for the position of General Service Worker, Technical in the Supply Chain 

Division. 

 
The Position 
 

This job is located within the Stores Department-Supply Chain Division with responsibility for assisting the divisions 

with maintenance and support work. The job duties include performing landscaping, transport and delivery services, 

loading and offloading, packing and unpacking, shelf-stocking and automobile maintenance (cleaning, repairs and 

fueling) services.  

 

Responsibilities of the position include, but are not limited to, the following: 

 

 Cleaning and maintaining job site (compound, landscaping power station, rest rooms, and locker rooms) by 

sweeping and mopping buildings, and weeding, cutting and trimming trees. 

 

 Transporting personnel and delivering goods and materials from and to vendors and sites. This includes the 

loading and offloading of goods. 

 

 Stocking goods and materials on shelves and in bins, and assisting with the issuance of requested goods. 

 

 Securing supplies for rest rooms and other facilities and monitoring minimum level. 

 

 Collecting and removing debris from the job site and transporting them to disposal sites. 

 

          Performing a variety of other related duties such as: drives forklift, reports plumbing, carpentry, masonry  

            defects in work areas and assists with station tours when requested. 

                                         
Job requirements include: 

 

 Completion of High School education and completion of selected courses of the Formal Apprenticeship 

program, or equivalent. 

 

 The ability to operate auto repair/mechanic, landscaping and general maintenance equipment and tools e.g., 

riding lawn mower, electric hedger, electric sander, as well as the ability to drive certain vehicles. 

 

 

Interested persons should apply to Afuture@bplco.com  on or before: September 18, 2024. 

Only candidates meeting the criteria will be contacted. 
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